
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Thomas Dhooghe [mailto:thomas.dhooghe@uz.kuleuven.ac.be]  
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2004 8:14 PM 
To: SANCO REFLECTION HEALTH STRATEGY 
Subject: EU Health Policy 
 
 
Dear, 
 
I agree with the overall objectives, but feel that there should be more  
concern for Women's Health, and especially for problems related to  
endometriosis, a chronic gynecological disease associated with pain and  
infertility, and for problems related to infertility. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Prof. Dr. T. D'Hooghe 
Prof. Dr. Thomas D'Hooghe, MD, PhD 
Coordinator Leuven University Fertility Center, Dept Obstetrics Gynecology,  
University Hospital Gasthuisberg, 3000 Leuven, Belgium 
Research Associate, Institute of Primate Research, Nairobi, Kenya 
Editor-in-Chief, Gynecologic and Obstetric Investigation, Basel, Switzerland 
 
Tel: 32-16-343624 
Fax: 32-16-343607 
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